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Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
Upcoming Events in Term 4 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It’s a busy term ahead with lots booked in. Please find a list of upcoming events below: 
 

• Chance to Shine Cricket Coaching – every Monday in Term 4 for all classes. Please ensure PE kits are 
in school. A special whole-school assembly from Ali at Chance to Shine is booked for 28th February 
too.  
 

• Year 6 SATs Information Session & SATs Club – all Year 6 parents encouraged to attend this virtual 
session with Mr Cottrell and Ms Holloway on Tuesday 27th February at 7pm. A link will be sent directly 
to parents nearer the time. SATs club for Year 6 pupils begins on Tuesday 5th March after school, 
3:15-4:15pm. More information about SATs Club will be shared at this meeting. 

 

• World Book Day – Bringing Books to Life Dance Workshops – World Book Day is on Thursday 7th 
March. On this day, we have special book-themed dance workshops booked, with age-appropriate 
sessions for each class. We ran these later in the term last year – pupils had great fun!  

 

• World Book Day – Dress as a book character! – Friday 8th March (the day after World Book Day), 
pupils are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. Vouchers for World 
Book Day were sent home this week. We’ll also be participating in several book themed events this 
term. Redwood took part in a special live lesson from author, Malorie Blackman this week to get us 
started! 

 

• Blossom and Willow Trip – pupils in reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are off to Farleigh Hungerford 
Castle for a class trip on Thursday 14th March. Please check Parentmail Forms if you are yet to give 
consent for the trip. 

 

• British Sign Language Week – we’ll be taking part in whole school BSL lessons as part of this week at 
the end of March.  

 

• Lataca Easter Dinner – Wednesday 20th March. Sign up through our caterer, Lataca as usual.  
 

• Easter Church Service – all are invited to an Easter Church service on the final day of term, Thursday 
28th March at 9am in the church. This will last approximately 30 minutes. We look forward to 
welcoming you there. 

 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Mr Cottrell 


